RESCINDED BY
BUILDINGS BULLETIN 2022-017

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS

120 WALL STREET, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10005

IRWIN FRUCIHTMAN, P.LL, Commissioner

“Neulfp 01'](,

September 28, 1978

Mr John Scolaro, P.E.

Chief, Bureau of Standardization
Dept. of General Services
Division of Municipal Supplies
1900 Municipal Bldg.

N.Y., N.Y. 10007

Re: Standpipe fire hose couplings
Dear Mr Scolaro:
In response to your letter of 9/15/78 regarding a sub-

stitute for brass couplings on standpipe fire hose, you are
advised that high strength aluminum alloy couplings, conform-

N ing with the standards set forth by the Fire Department in
their Dept. Order No. 62, dated 5/5/78, is acceptable as an
alternate. :

Kindly contact Fire Prevention Chief-in-Charge Sidney
Ifshin for the detailed specifications.

A

Very, truly yours,

S

Vi
“Irwin Fruchtman, P.E.

Commissioner
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